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“Love, Learn and Live Like Jesus 

6th May 2022 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,  

We have organised for the children to spend the day at Delamere Forest on Tuesday 21st June. Their day 

will begin with exploring the forest through a nature trail followed by taking part in three different activities 

with Go Ape. 

1) Tree Top Adventure- 1 hour of swinging through the trees 

If you’re a nimble young daredevil, the Treetop Adventure is for you. You can buddy up and work as a 
team through the tricky crossings or go for the glory to see who can complete the course the fastest. 
The Treetop Adventure experience gives you access to all the loops of the Adventure course. Once 
you've found your feet and head for heights then take the fun to new levels. Leap longer across 
suspended obstacles, climb to higher platforms and fly down an even longer zip for the finale.  
 
2) Gorilla Games- Aimed at younger visitors to help them build and work on essential life skills.  These 

include communication, problem solving, team building with lots of fun. 
 

3) Outdoor Board game  - https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DjL3Dnj-o00                         Crystal 
maze/trivia pursuit meets the forest floor!  Compete in physical and mental challenges. 

 
We are hoping to set off on the coach at 8:45am so that we can make the most of our day at Delamere. We 
ask that children arrive at school for 8:30 am dressed in suitable outdoor clothing; leggings or tracksuit 
pants and top, waterproof jacket and walking boots.  
 
Children will need to bring their own packed lunch for the day which can be taken in a plastic bag to be 
disposed of after they have eaten.  
 
We will be returning to school at approximately 3:30pm so if the children normally walk home, then they 
will do this as usual once we return. Please do let the office know if your child is to be picked up from 
school.  
 
The trip itself is costing £38.00 per child but PTA and school are making a contribution towards the cost.  
We are asking for a parent contribution of £20.00 per child.  We are giving the children permission to take 
no more than £5.00 with them to buy an ice-cream as a treat if they wish to. 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DjL3Dnj-o00
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Please complete the permission slip below if your child can attend and we ask that you can pay through Pay 
360. This can be paid in instalments if required.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support, we are sure that the children will enjoy the day.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Metcalfe and Miss Hannah 
 

 

Y6 Trip to GO APE 21st June 2022 

I give permission for my child ____________________________________Class____________ 

To attend the trip to GO APE on 21st June 2022.  I agree to pay the amount of £20.00 for the cost 

of the trip through Pay 360. 

 

Signed__________________________________Parent/Guardian 

 

Any Medical information for your child_______________________________________ 

 

Emergency contact number________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


